
May 2021 SPARKS

The May 2021 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.

TARS MAY CLUB Meeting will be an informal gathering at Wesselman Park 6:00pm this
Thursday!

REMINDER, anyone that participated in the INQP, please make sure to use  TARS
W9OG  as
your club name when submitting your personal log.  Everyone must use the same club
name for TARS to get credit for the cumulative score.

  

Next VE testing, May 29th.

      Hamtober Fest
The TARS 2021 Hamtober Fest is a go. October 23, Lynville, IN.  Start talking it up!!!  

  

 1 / 1


